
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We would like to welcome 
you all to our school.  

This is the first of our           
fortnightly Reception      
newsletters which aim to keep 
you up to date with what your 
children are learning, share 
expectations and ways you 
can work in partnership with 
us to ensure your child has a 
great start to their learning 
journey.  

 

We have enjoyed getting to 
know your children and are 
looking forward to next week 
when they begin to extend 
their day by staying with us 
for lunch- (from Monday 24th 
September at 11.30 am).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please remember to look at 
the school menu every day 
and talk to your child about 
the different food that they will 
be able to choose from.  

We would like to thank you in 
advance for your support.  

 Dates for your diary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The half-term holiday week is 
from Monday 22nd to  Friday 

26th October.  

 

School will re-open on     

Monday 29th October.  

  

Please note Friday 19th   
October is a teacher      
training day.  

Children should not come to 
school on this day.  

 

Thursday 18th October will 
be a non uniform day for   
children and the children 
make a cash donation of £1 
which supports whole school 
projects and goes towards 
subsidies offered to children 
when we have educational 
visits. 

 

Monday 24th September to 

Friday 28th September:  

Children will stay at school for 
lunch. 

All children should be at 
school from 8.50am to 

2.15pm. 

 

From Monday 1st October: 

When you are dropping off or collecting your child, it is important 

that you do not allow them (or any other children) to climb onto 

the equipment in the Reception playground.  

The climbing frames should only be used when there is a     

member of staff present to monitor and supervise the children, as 

part of the school’s risk assessments.  

Thank you in advance for your 

support and for helping us to 

keep our children safe and to 

maintain an effective outdoor 

learning           

environment.  
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Kenmore Park Infant 
& Nursery School 

The reception team 

 Unicorn Class— 

Miss. Pennant (Phase      
Leader), Mrs Shea and Mrs. 
Kapadia. 

 

 Dragon Class— 

Miss. O’Grady, Mrs. Karia 

 

 Fairy Class— 

Miss. Hollingsworth, Mrs.  
Kapadia and Miss. Jo.   

Other support: Mrs. 
Hirtopanu, Mrs. Kisner and 
Mrs. Sadiq.        

 

 

 

 

 

 

Promoting healthy eating.                      

Please remember to send a 
healthy snack (fruits or vegetables 
only) and a bottle of water daily 
for your child. 

Also remember there are children 
in the setting with life threatening 
allergies and the food items that 
should be avoided. These are 
displayed on classroom doors as 
a reminder.  

 

Remember to make sure their 
snack boxes, bottles, bags,    
jumpers and coats are clearly  
labelled with their names. 

Children will stay at school 
full time. 

All children should be at 
school from 8.50am to 

3.15pm. 

http://www.stjohnswimborne.dorset.sch.uk/rrs

